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Head of religious communities department of Israeli
Ministry of the Interior visits Russian Ecclesiastical
Mission in Jerusalem

On 29 th June 2021, Mr. Cesar Marji, head of the religious communities department of the Ministry of
the
 Interior of the State of Israel, visited the Russian Ecclesiastical Mission in Jerusalem.

Archimandrite Alexander (Yelisov), head of the Mission, welcomed the high guest. Mr. Marji
 congratulated Archimandrite Alexander, staff members and sisters of the Mission with the Day of the
 Holy Trinity, the major feast marking the presence of the Russian Church in the Holy Land.

Discussed at the meeting were issues pertaining to the new restrictions introduced in Israel for pilgrims
 from Russia due to the spread of the new coronavirus.
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